

Re: Emailing 2021 Electronic Tax-Deductible Receipts

To our Dear Respected Donors:

Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatu'Allah,

May this note find you in the best of your health and Imaan with the grace of Allah Subhanahu Wataa'la.

We do sincerely appreciate your kind trust in the BC Muslim Association, BCMA, to handle your Zakat and Sadaqat, and appreciate your kind donation as well in support to your, Masha'Allah, fastest growing Muslim Association in BC.

Alhamdulillah, and with Almighty's blessings, the number of donations is always in increase, year after year, that made mailing all receipts via regular mail practically impossible. Therefore, we are taking advantage of the emerging digital and paperless technology and have already developed an electronic receipting and emailing system to electronically email those tax receipts directly to donors' email addresses, rather than regular mail as in the past. This system will start as of this year Insha'Allah, for 2021 tax receipts. Therefore, the BCMA will be forwarding most of the official donation tax receipts via **email.** As a transition, fewer number of receipts will still be mailed via **regular mail**, only for those whose email address is not available or incorrect.

Emails will be sent shortly, and should be received by you, by, or before, February 28, 2022 Insha'Allah. We highly recommend that you kindly continue to check your email inbox, or junk/spam folder, for your receipt emails. Please note that those emails are being sent from receipt@thebcma.com, Insha'Allah.

We are still facing some challenges with missing addresses for online donations. As a result, we are trying to reach out to every donor, via email or phone, to get the missing address. As per CRA regulations, all tax receipts issued by the organization must include donor's full name and complete physical address. So, if you were contacted for this missing information, kindly provide same as soon as possible to enable us to issue the relevant tax receipts in the due course and as appropriately as deemed possible.

Please feel free to email us at $\underline{\text{receipt@thebcma.com}}$, or contact the BCMA's Shared Service Center, the Head Office, at 604.270.2522, extension # 1, for any enquiries or concerns.

Jazakum Allahu Khairan for all your Good Deeds Insha'Allah,

Best regards, Wassalamu Alaikum Warahmatu'Allah

Salah El-Khatib General Treasurer

The BC Muslim Association